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Y6 VISIT TO THE HOLOCAUST CENTRE & MUSEUM 

Tuesday, 28th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Next term we will be studying World War 1 and 2. To complement this topic, we have 

chosen to take the children to the Holocaust Centre & Museum, on Tuesday, 28th 

February 2023. Whilst there, they will take part in an exhibition, which tells the stories of 

Jewish children who lived during the Second World War and survived. They will also 

take part in a workshop promoting writing, as well as listening to a survivor’s story. 

Previously, this has been a really informative and memorable trip providing a great 

learning experience.  

We will be leaving school at 9.00 am and returning to school before our normal finish 

time.  Children must wear school uniform. Please send your child with a packed lunch 

and a drink (no glass bottles please).  If your child is entitled to a free school meal a 

packed lunch will be provided for them, but if you would prefer to provide your own 

meal, please advise school.    

The cost of this visit will be £15.68 per pupil. This payment contribution will go towards 

the cost of the coach and admission into the centre/museum.  Payment can only be 

made via ParentPay, either online through the ParentPay website or at your local 

PayPoint. If you wish your child to attend, please ensure payment is made by 24th 

January 2023. 

 

We believe that children learn best from first-hand experience, so school visits are an 

important part of the school year and make a positive contribution to children’s 

development. Such visits can only take place if parents are willing to contribute 

towards their cost. We hope that you will be able to offer your support in our 

endeavour to offer broad educational experiences through visits. Parents are not 

obliged to contribute but if insufficient voluntary contributions are received then the 

visit will not be allowed to go ahead.  

 

Please ensure you have completed the online form which gives your child consent to 

attend all Exceptional Experiences 2022/2023. 

 

We are really looking forward to our visit 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Hepworth & Mrs Moore 

Y6 Class Teachers 
 


